Box 1576 Grand Coulee, Wash. June 10, 1953

General Lewis B. Hershey Director Of Selective Service Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Sir:

I would like to request you to request my local draft board to reconsider the classification of I-O they gave me and determine whether a classification of IV-D should be given.

Their adress is: Selective Service, Local Board No. 22, Chelan Co. Court House, Wenatchee, Washington.

I believe that in view of the facts that I gave you in my previous letter this request will be substantiated.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Richard M Rawe